
Supporting the health and wellness of our students and staff

A message from the Superintendent

In Chinook’s Edge, we know that creating a positive social-emotional culture in our schools will
significantly impact the well-being and achievement of both students and staff. We care deeply
about this priority and the entire division is engaged in creating SEW supportive classrooms.
Social Emotional Well-being (SEW) has been a key divisional goal for us for several years.

Under the direction of Dr. Marcie Perdue, Associate Superintendent of Student Services,
Chinook’s Edge has developed a series of training sessions for school leaders, teachers and
support staff. The focus of these sessions is to promote universal social emotional strategies,
such as focusing on the classroom environment and using visuals to support classroom routines.
The training also focuses on the importance of developing emotional vocabulary and
self-awareness. The strategies are being shared through training to all division staff who work
directly with students: teachers, educational assistants and school administrators. A highlight of
the training sessions was recognizing key characteristics which capture the most impactful social
emotional classroom environment.

This determined focus, to bring social emotional well-being supports to life in every school, will
help students and staff reach their full potential. When everyone in our school communities are
met each morning knowing they are welcome, safe, cared for and respected, they are more open
to learning, leading and succeeding.

We would like to hear from you about this priority through a brief survey on our website:

Let’s Talk Social Emotional Well-being.

On behalf of the Board of Trustees and the Central Office Leadership Team, we wish each of our
Chinook’s Edge families a happy and healthy new year! Here is the latest Board eNews, and
please visit our website for more Trustee Updates.

Kurt Sacher,

Superintendent of Schools

Welcome to Kindergarten!

Beginning on January 10, Chinook’s Edge will be accepting Kindergarten registrations for the
2022-2023 school year. Children must turn five years old by December 31, 2022 to begin
attending Kindergarten in the fall of 2022. Please visit our website for registration information,
including the Chinook’s Edge schools that offer Pre-Kindergarten programming.

https://www.cesd73.ca/about/Lets-Talk-Social-Emotional-Well-being
https://www.cesd73.ca/download/376596
https://www.cesd73.ca/parents/register-for-school

